
	
  

“Soup”er Bowl 
 Food & Personal Care Drive 

 
During the week of February 1st - 5th, 

Northwestern Elementary will be 
collecting canned goods and other 

items to help stock the Northwestern 
Food Pantry and the new 

Northwestern Student Food Pantry at 
the Jr. High/High School.   

 

Students can bring in as many items 
as they want to donate and vote for 
the team that they want to win the 

Super Bowl.   
 

Denver Broncos vs. Carolina Panthers 
 

Acceptable Items:  canned goods, non-
perishable food items, deodorant, 
shampoo/conditioner, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, soap, socks, feminine 
products, etc. 

*monetary donations accepted* 

Thank you for your support! 
	
  


